
COMMUNITY INFRASTRUCTURE LEVY UPDATE 

 

4. COMMENTS OF OVERVIEW & SCRUTINY.  

 

4.2 The Panel discussed the Community Infrastructure Levy Update Report at its 
meeting on 6th December 20223.  

4.3 Councillor Gardener commented that it was positive to see that works would 
be beginning on the Wheatsheaf junction project.   

4.4 The Panel were informed that their comments would be added to the Cabinet 
report in order for an informed decision to be made on the report 
recommendations. 


